
 December 2022 Board Meeting Report 
 Gentry 
 Past Events 

 ●  FCCLA and FFA  put up the Christmas tree in the commons.  These organizations worked 
 with the elementary students by decorating the tree with colored ornaments or crafts they 
 had made in class. The students get excited when they walk by and can see their 
 ornament. 

 ●  Think Before You Post Presentation  was a great presentation  that students will hopefully 
 use the information we learned for good. Students were commended for the respect and 
 attention that they gave. 

 ●  Girl's and Boys' Basketball  are up and going, both  teams are showing a lot of potential for 
 the rest of the season. The Cattle Trail tournament in McCook is what both teams have 
 focused on the past week. The girls ended up with a ___ record, and the boys ended up 
 with a ___ record. 

 ●  The annual Quiz Bowl Meet  was held, and the team  did very well and qualified for the 
 final round but sadly lost. The team is very young and is showing a lot of potential. 

 ●  Wrestling  has had a few meets, the start has been  rocky not exactly what they expected. 
 But the boys are determined to keep working hard. They have two big meets coming up 
 in Cambridge and Pleasington. 

 Berkley Warner 
 Upcoming Events 

 Not much for upcoming events…as Christmas break is nearing 
 ●  Semester ends  in a week and a half so everyone is  getting their stuff in and preparing for 

 semester tests next week. Semester tests will be next week. Winter NSCAS testing is this 
 week and that is for grades _____. 

 ●  Basketball, bowling, and wresting continues to have a busy schedule before Christmas 
 break. Bowling has their last meet before the end of the year on the 15 at Hastings. Sports 
 Moratorium is December 23-27 and then basketball hosts their Holiday tournament on 
 the 29 and 30. Wrestling travels to Pleasonton on the 30 for their Holiday Meet. 

 ●  Christmas Activities have been planned and organized for all age groups at the school. 
 National Honor Society is hosting their annual Brain Bowl competition for junior high 
 and high school on the last day of school before break. FCCLA has also been very busy 
 with Toys for Kindness activity--each student from pre-k to 6th grade is able to have their 
 own gift with all the donors we had this year. We have been busily organizing and 
 wrapping all the gifts and will deliver them to the students before break as well. Student 
 Council is also doing something new this year where they are selling Little Debbie 
 Christmas grams. 


